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Recreational marijuana sales appear likely to happen on time
after all.

A  legal  challenge  over  who  could  transport  recreational
marijuana  between  cultivation  facilities  and  dispensaries
looked as though it might delay the state’s goal of rolling
out marijuana sales on July 1.

Marijuana dispensaries that have received a retail license
from the state will be able to sell their existing inventory —
which does not have to be designated before sale as medical or
recreational  —  according  to  Tax  Department  spokeswoman
Stephanie Klapstein.
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